
New Delhi: Serbian Ambassador meets Nobel Peace Prize Laureate
Wednesday, 11 March 2015.

Ambassador of the Republic of Serbia in India, Mr. Vladimir Maric visited at the seat of the Save
the Childhood Movement the movement’s founder and Nobel Peace Prize Winner Kailash
Satyarthi, on 18 February 2015. In the meeting, Ambassador Maric congratulated Mr. Satyarthi
on the award and the interlocutors deliberated about the possibility of the establishment of
cooperation between the two countries in the area of children’s rights. The Nobel Prize Laureate
stressed that the creation of a global organization intended to address the overall child welfare
would be one of his aims in the coming period, and that therefore children’s rights defenders
from Serbia and the region could also take part in this organization’s activities. Mr. Satyarthi
accepted the invitation to visit Serbia.  
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